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For years we have known about voter fraud in Oregon, without the ability to do 

anything about it. Rural Oregon has long lost its say in Oregon and part of it has to do 

with the voting process. It doesn't matter what the citizens of Oregon want when the 

people in our state capital can play with the voting turnout and sway the election 

results. To ensure that the voting process is done correctly and efficiently, in person 

voting is the only way to do it. Requiring photo identification and in person voting will 

negate the ability to slip in ballots and also give Oregonians the feeling that their vote 

counts once again. Many people do not vote in Oregon. Malheur County had less 

than a 50% turnout rate in our last election, due to the fact that many feel their vote 

doesn't count anymore. We should have a say in what goes on in our state without 

the fear that votes are being slipped in to offset ours in rural Oregon.  

 

In person voting is not just necessary, it is mandatory for our state to get back on 

track and become successful again. 


